HB1171:Labor and Employee Protection Plan for Vaccine Refusal--SUPPORT

Dear Chair Davis, Vice-Chair Dumais, and members of the Economic Matters Committee, I am writing today to request a FAVORABLE REPORT for HB1171.

I am a business owner with 20 employees. We have put in place COVID-19 protocols that have been effective. We have operated since April of 2020 with such protocols and have not had any outbreaks. Our employees range from 22 to 71 and each employee understands the importance of following our protocols. I believe each employee has the right to make their own health decisions and it is not my place to tell them what is right for them. They are all hard-working people who are providing for their families. Passing this bill will protect their rights.

I thank you for taking the time to read my explanation and implore you to have a FAVORABLE vote on this matter.

Respectfully,

A. Marcantoni 27 Normal Terrace Towson, MD 21286